

Dear Patient,
 We hope that this letter finds you and your family in good health. These past few months have been challenging for us all, and yet we persevere.  While so much in our world has changed so rapidly, our commitment to caring for your oral health in a safe environment remains constant.
 Our office has always taken great pride in maintaining the highest infection control standards.  We have consistently met or surpassed standards set by the American Dental Association, The Center for Disease Control and OSHA.  Our commitment to patient and staff safety is ongoing, and informed by the latest and most up-to-date guidance.  Therefore, we ask that you please adhere to the following:
 •	Our office will communicate with you prior to your appointment to review what you can expect on the day of your appointment and to ask you some screening questions. You’ll be asked those same questions again when you arrive at the office. In addition, we will take your temperature (non contact) and have you sign a consent form.
•	We ask that patients reschedule their appointment if they feel sick, have had a fever, or have been in contact with someone who has been sick in the last 14 days.
•	If possible, we ask that patients arrive unaccompanied.  If not possible, we ask that those accompanying patients follow all of the same guidelines as the patients.
•	We ask that patients call the office when they have arrived so that the front desk can check them in.  We ask that patients wait to enter the building until directed by the office, so that we can limit the number of people in the reception area.
•	We ask that patients wear a mask or facial covering when entering the building
•	We have hand sanitizer and ask that patients use it upon entering the office.
For your safety and the safety of our staff, please note the following:
•	HEPA filters have been installed in the HVAC system.
•	A glass partition has been installed at the front desk.
•	Those providing direct oral care will wear N95 masks and face shields.

 Things may look a little different the next time we see you, but know that we are so excited to provide you the excellent care that you have come to expect.  We are looking forward to seeing you soon!
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Dr. Sharon Johnson DMD
